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NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 

To:   All Proposers 

From:  Michelle Ngo, VP of Procurement 

Date:   February 17, 2023 

Re:  Request for Proposals # 22-26 Housing Authority Software 

The WHA has found that the Price Proposal Form was inadequate, thus leaving room for 
interpretation and will require further clarification. Therefore, it has been determined that it is 
best interest of the WHA to cancel this RFP.  

As referenced in RFP # 22-26 Housing Authority Software, under “Section D - Contract Terms”, 
item # D.11 Cancellation: “WHA reserves the right to cancel this RFP, or to reject, in whole or in 
part, any and all proposals received in response to this RFP, upon its determination that such 
cancellation or rejection is in the best interest of WHA.” 

A new bid solicitation will be released in the coming weeks and all parties will be notified directly 
via email at that time. 

Respectfully, 

Michelle Ngo 
VP of Procurement 


